
Up to $100,000 
BURGLARY OF A POST OFFICE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of the suspects who burglarized the La Quinta Cove Post Office located at  

51321 Avenida Bermudas, La Quinta, California on July 28, 2023, at approximately 5:55 a.m. 

The suspects, pictured above, are described as a Hispanic male and Hispanic female, who arrived at 
the La Quinta Cove Post Office in a stolen U-Haul truck. The vehicle was later  

recovered by the Indio Police Department.   

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4086685 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


